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Public Services Weekly Report
Week Ending June 10, 2016

Public Services
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Tree crew were in the areas of Townsend Brook Rd., First Flight Dr., West Pitch
Park, Briarcliff Knoll, Old Danville Rd., Main St (Art Wall), Center St wall

Crews continue to provide maintenance on baseball, soccer and other parks
fields.

Crews continue supporting Hasty and Ingersoll with general maintenance as well
as keeping the Highway Garage maintained

Crew in the carpenter shop continue repairing posts/mail boxes

Crews were out cold patching on Hotel Rd., Garfield Rd and all other areas in
need.

Sweeping crews are nearing the end of 2016 sweeping

The basin crew cleaned over 100 basins

Crews are out and about the City repairing lawns, this will continue until
completed.

Crews repaired the stone wall on Davis Ave.

Calls continue to come in to Public Services to pick up items left on the roadside
such as tires, treadmills, deceased animals including deer, skunks.

The Engineering Technician/GIS has been working with IT on a geo database for
the collector application. This application will be used to collect data on the trees
in the city right of way, parks, and cemeteries.

Crews performed yearly maintenance on the Calcium tank, draining, flushing and
cleaning

Crews attended a cafeteria benefits meeting

Drainage work on Eastman Lane, Drummond St., Core Basin Tub, took place
Crews were busy mowing Pettengill Softball field, New Auburn Area, Riverside Dr
to Dunn St, Park Ave,, Festival Plaza and the Downtown area.

Crews were also watering flower beds, visiting the numerous sites to empty trash
cans.
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» Our sign technician has been monitoring and replacing faded signs as well as
damaged signs due to accidents/deterioration as well as being in compliance
with the new regulations.

» 2016 Reclamation Project (Townsend Brook Road, Pettingill Park)- project has
been awarded to Gendron & Gendron, drainage work continues in Pettingill Park

» 2016 Reconstruction Project ( Highland Ave)- project is currently out to bid

» 2016 MPI Project (South Main Street)- project has been awarded to Gendron &
Gendron, start date anticipated for mid June

» Summer Street Extension- project has been awarded to Pike Industries, project
complete

» Barker Mill Trail- project has been awarded to Longchamps, project 90%
complete

» Stormwater Compliance- on-going

> Hillcrest Ave Retaining Wall- project to be awarded to Skid Steer, project
complete

» Tree Inventory- project has been awarded to Davey Resource Group, survey 50%
complete

» 2017 Hampshire Street Reconstruction- Gorrill Palmer has been selected for
Consultant Services. Survey has been completed. Preliminary layout meeting
was also held.
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